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The following Notification is published.
By command,

W. T. SOUTHORN,
Colonial Secretary.

’

NOTICE.

JENDSOTSISIREEVY

No. 104.

The following telegram has been received by His Excellency the Governor from the
Secretary of State for the Colonies on 28th January, and is published for general

information.

W. T. SouTHORN,
Colonial Secretary.

29th January, 1936.

T have laid before the KiNa your telegram of condolences with His Majesty and
Queen Mary and Members of the Royal Family on the death of King GEORGE. 1 am
commanded by the Kixc to convey to you and to the Government and the people of the
Colony of Hong Kong an expression of deep gratitude for the kind message of
sympathy.”’ -




